
From: Cash, Michaelia (Senator) [mailto:Senator.Cash@aph.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 8:21 AM 
To: Secretary - Firestick Estate <secretary@firestickestate.com> 
Subject: RE: "The State has failed..." 

  

Thank you for contacting my office.   

  

As Minister for Jobs and Innovation, I regularly receive a high volume of correspondence.   I 
appreciate you have taken the time to write to me and will endeavour to provide you with a 
response as early as possible.  

  

Kind regards 

  

  

Senator the Hon Michaelia Cash 

Senator for Western Australia 
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